
             

  

MOORLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL   

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER  

                                   

8th September 2023  

  

Dear Parents and Carers,   
 

Welcome back to School 
We are delighted to welcome back all the children to a new 

school year.  We are so pleased with the response from our 

parents and children to the earlier start time of 8.30am.  It has 

been a really positive start to the year and for our pupils’ 

learning. It is always a delight to see enthusiastic children happily learning in school. 

 

Welcome also to all our new starters in Nursery, Reception and across the school.  

They are already settling quickly into their new classes and making new friends.  

 

We are also very pleased to welcome our new members of staff.  Mrs Bull is our new 

Year 4 teacher and Mrs DeVoogt is our Special Educational Needs and Disabilities  

Coordinator (SENDCo).  Miss Laud is currently teaching in Year 3 with Mrs Carson.  

 

As part of the children’s settling in, we would like to invite you to our: 

 

Meet the Teacher Events: 

 
Mon 11th 

Sept 

Our SEND Coordinator, Mrs 

DeVoogt welcomes parents to 

drop in and meet her in the 

Rainbow room. 

 

Nursery &  Reception 

 

Years 1 and 2: 

 

Years 3 and 4: 

 

Years 5 and 6: 

9am 

 

10am 

 

11am 

 

1.30pm 

Tues 12th 

Sept 

Miss Simm and Miss Norfolk  Year 1 and 2 Starting at 

3.10pm once 

all the children 

have been 

collected.  

Wed 13th 

Sept 

Miss Gargan and Miss Tompkins Year 5 and 6 

Thur 14th 

Sept 

Mrs Carson, Miss Laud and Mrs Bull Years 3 and 4 

 

This is an ideal opportunity for you to find out about our plans for the year ahead and 

how we can work together in partnership to make this a successful year.  Itt would be 

great to see you. 

 



             

  

Attendance for week 4th Sept 

Ladybirds ~100% 

 Owls ~ 97.1% 

Hedgehogs ~ 97.1%          

 Squirrels ~ 94.0% 

Foxes ~ 97.8% 

Badgers ~ 91.4% 

Falcons ~ 89.6%   

Skylarks ~ 96.0% 

Whole school ~ 95.0% 

After School Clubs 
Emails about this half terms after School Clubs were sent out last week, so please 

check for when they start, the cost and how to apply for a place.  Here is a quick 

summary:  

 

Day Club Year Groups 

Tuesday Music/Singing Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Wednesday Multi-sports Year 6 only 

Friday Multi-sports Years 3 and 4 

 

DIARY DATES:  
 

Date  Event  

Week Beg 11th Sep  Meet the teachers (see above)  

Tuesday 28th Sep  Year 4 Trip to Bradwell Abbey – please return permission slips. 

Friday 20th Oct  Last day of half term  

Monday 30th Oct Inset day – children are not in school  

Tuesday 31st Oct Children back to school  
  

Attendance 
Overall our attendance figures were really pleasing but they did drop on Friday. They 

have set the year off to a good start which we are really pleased about so lets see if we 

can do even better next week, 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Mrs Angela Garner 

Headteacher 


